
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 March 2013 
            
Newsletter No 24 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Parents Evening 
Thank you to all those parents/carers who attended last night’s parents evening.  It was so nice to 
see so many of you. I do hope that you all agree that the children are making very good progress. 
 
Red Nose Day 
Well done to all the children who came to school in support of Red Nose Day.  We have not yet 
calculated how much money has been raised but will let you know at a later date. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 18 March 2013.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. 
 

Preetika Sowan  Nursery 
For working hard in 

recognising and ordering size 

  Mayan Richards   RW 
For excellent work on 

measurement 

    Zoe Cheung   RB 
For her effort in Literacy to create 

her own poem 

Rain Love  1C 
For fantastic shape and 

movement work in gymnastics 

Mimi-Al’Lss Tyson-Worgs  1/2L 
For working hard to improve her 

Literacy work 

  Adeeb Chafekar   2S 
For  a fantastic effort in all areas 

Naailah Khan  3L 
For writing an excellent diary 

entry 

 Harvey Almond   3/4B 
For working hard during History 

lessons 

Jagjeet Hayer  4J 
For sharing facts about rocks so 

confidently 

Alicia Brown  5W 
For creating an amazing 

website about Vikings 

   Jamelia Jackson   5/6B 
For writing an excellent diary 

extract based on a play 

Zarina Rico-Emmanuel   6S 
For excellent poetry work 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 18 March 2013. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

Jessica Peyton 
For helping another child pack 

away their PE kit 

Demario Brown 
For helping another child 

become more confident during 
swimming lessons 



 
 
 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 3/4B 
Spick and Span 1C 

Movement Bird 3/4B 
Attendance 6S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to  1C  Runners up - 2S 

 
School Dinners 
As from Monday 1 April 2013 Birmingham City Council will increase the price of school dinners to 
£2.00 per day, £10.00 per week.  Milk will remain at 14p per day, 70p per week. The correct money 
should be given to the class teacher on a Monday morning, in an envelope clearly labelled with your 
child’s name and class on. 
 
Term Dates 

Easter Holiday 

 
Children break up on 

Thursday 28 March 2013 
and return to school on 
Tuesday 16 April 2013 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 


